
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 
17.5.18 

‘Royal’ coffee morning 
for parents & party 
lunch for pupils to 
celebrate the Royal 
wedding! 
Bingo meeting 1pm in 
school – if you can help 
in ANY way please pop 
along! 

Thursday 
24.5.18 

Family Bingo night –
SEE POSTER 
OVERLEAF!!!! 

Friday  
25.5.18 

School closes for half-
term 

Monday  
04.06.18 

School re-opens 
8:45am Nursery 
8:55am Main school 

Wednesda
y 6

th
 – 8

th
 

June 

YEAR 4’s Kielder 
Residential 

Thursday 
07.06.18 

Year 3’s to Countryside 
day Wooler 

Tuesday 
12.06.18 

Early Years Sports Day 
1pm (Reserve =19

th
) 

Thursday 
14.06.18 

Reception lead Family 
Worship 
 

Friday 
15.06.18 

CAFOD ‘Share the 
journey’ walk around 
the walls  Y2-Y4 – All 
welcome to join us 

Friday 
22.06.18 

Transition Day – more 
information to follow 

Tuesday 
26.06.18 

Class 2 & 3 Sports Day 
1pm (Reserve =3 July) 

Thursday 
28.06.18 

Year 2 lead Family 
worship 
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                                          Our statement to live by is… 

                           I can learn from my 
                            mistakes and failures 
 

Congratulations to these children who won  
awards last week..  

 
Good Work     

Star of the week  

 
Reception Libby Shea 

Year 1 Paige Archie 

Year 2 Riley Evie 

Year 3 Maja Lexie 

Year 4 Joshua Tiy 

 
Royal Celebrations – This Thursday (17th) 
 

Please come along to our ‘Royal coffee & 
cake’ morning 9-11am; everyone welcome! Cake 
donations appreciated! 

 
Children may wear RED, WHITE & BLUE clothes THIS 

THURSDAY & will be having party lunch 
 
Year 4 Worship 
Thank you to parents and grandparents who joined us for Year 4’s 
worship last Thursday – it was a lovely liturgy.  Photographs can be 
found on the website. 
 
Diary Dates 
Please check all dates to the left and  
make a note – there’s lots going on!! 
 
Serving the Community 
A HUGE well done to all the children in  
Years 1-4 who went out with the staff  
on Friday and collected 30 bags of  
plastic rubbish!!!  What an excellent way 
to show care in the community and look  
after our environment!  We had many  
comments from locals saying ‘well done’  
and we hope it teaches people to pick  
up their litter! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

Please pray for Hubert, 

Mhairi and Edvinas in 

Year 4 who will be making 

their First Holy 

Communion on  

10
th

 June 

 

 
Please like & share our page  

 
 

 

Attendance winners; R, Y1 & 
Y4 = 100% Well done! 

Whole school = 96.6% 

Fantastic everyone!!! 

 

 

 

We raised a whopping £284.92 for CAFOD’s 
‘Give it up’ Lent campaign – thank you!!!!! 
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